
 
 
 
 
 
September 2022 

 

Dear Families 

As you know, this year is an incredibly important one for our Year 11 students.  They must complete revision, as well as their set 
homework, every week in order to be successful. In school, we will do everything we can to put them in the best possible position 
when they begin their examinations in the summer.  The mock examination series, beginning on 14 November, will be an 
opportunity for students to show how much progress they have made since they were in Year 10.  The results of these will be 
submitted on sixth form and college applications.  

In light of this, we will be running an after school revision club, where students will be supported by a member of SLT to complete 
independent revision.  This will be a small group of students and refreshments will be provided.  This will run on Mondays and 
Wednesdays from the end of the school day until 5.30pm.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Emma Steele 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


